Debra Thompson

T I T
From: Katie Tekla Eddy <ktekla@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuescay, July 28, 2020 9:49 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: School Funding

Assembly Members,

i would like to voice my support for the Petersburg School District to receive financial support from the CARES act funds
received by the Borough. Our children need to return to school and the additional funding would allow the school district
fo obtain the needed resources to re-open our schools.

In addition to the importance of education and a safe place for children, our businesses also need students back In school
so that the workforce can worlk.

In order for Petersburg businesses to not just survive, but thrive, we need employees that are able to work. Parents need
the stability of school in order to hold their jobs and employers need their employees to be present at work.

The loss of school instruction this spring had a high price tag that was paid for by our children, please support our school
district and get our kids back to school.

Sincerely,

Katie & Bucky Eddy



